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On 19th November, Year 5B travelled to the British Museum to 

visit the Ancient Greece galleries in support of their History topic of 

Ancient Greece. The children very much enjoyed going on a hunt 

for historical facts in the galleries and the opportunity to see the 

actual artefacts they had previously studied proved to be a most 

rewarding experience. 


